
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 May 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Changes to timetable for Year 12 A-level Economics 
 
I am writing to let you know about some changes that we are making to timetables for students in the 
23D-AL1ECO-S1 group. 
 
Since November, students in this group have been taught by Rochelle Bagshaw for 2 lessons and Scott Faulkner for 1 
lesson each week. Scott is due to teach all 3 lessons for this group when they move into Year 13. To facilitate this 
transition, the following change


